Pratibha Dave

From:

To:

Sent: 17 May 2021 07:52 Lakeisha Peacock

Subject: Re: W/21/0278 - 175 Rugby Road, Learnington Spa, CV32 6DR

Attachments: Heritage Statement- 175 Rugby Road.pdf

Hello Lakeisha Peacock.

Please find attached above is the heritage statement as requested. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact myself by replying to this email or Mobile.

Kind Regards Kul Kang

From: lakeisha.peacock@warwickdc.gov.uk <lakeisha.peacock@warwickdc.gov.uk>

Sent: 11 May 2021 16:23

Subject: W/21/0278 - 175 Rugby Road, Learnington Spa, CV32 6DR

Dear Sir/Madam

Please read the attached letter (which is in .pdf format), which relates to the application at the above site, and respond as necessary.

Like all organisations, Warwick District Council as The Local Planning Authority has had to alter is working practices under the present conditions. Our staff are now all working from home and we very much endeavour to deliver our normal service and continue to process planning applications.

Regards,

Development Services Warwick District Council

What's on - www.warwickdc.gov.uk/events Latest news - www.warwickdc.gov.uk/news

This E-mail, and any attachments, is intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly. If this E-mail has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this E-mail may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Warwick DC will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail. Any opinions expressed in the E-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Warwick District Council.

.....